natasha@sblafco.org

From: Dennis Koski <dmkoski@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 7:44 PM
To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: Lompoc Farmland

LAFCO:

Please preserve the farmland in Lompoc. We need to protect the farmland we have for the future. | understand the
need for homes, but this prime farmland should be preserved.

Thank you,

Dennis M. Koski



